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Hello committee members 

Please keep your hands out of our pockets any more than already on the books. We give so
much to Salem coffers in the form of taxes. If you need more money for your projects, please
cut spending somewhere else. If i want to go buy something new personally, I must find the
money in my paycheck. I can’t go to my boss and get a raise for it. As our economy grows, so
does your tax revenue. Give the people what they need and only what the need.

 

thx

Jim Butterfield

 
 

If you always do what you always did, you will always get what you always got
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